
 

 

Cab Calloway’s PTSO meeting  
Tuesday, March 15, 2016 at 7 pm 

 
 
Meeting started at 7:17pm.  
 
Events, recaps, and updates:  
College admissions game night update by Lon-- we made $45- sold nine books. 
Update by Leigh Ann-- Stein Mart: 110 attendees, raised $563 for hospice and 
Junior League 
Defensive driving class is moving to room 217 
Memorial for Leon will be held on April 1st. Mindy Webb is coordinating. Suggest 
to her to use sign-up genius and Listserv for refreshments. If she needs 
additional assistance, the PTSO will be happy to help. 
“Legally Blonde” concessions: update by Alice--  We will be selling magnets for 
$5 during the “Legally Blonde” showings this weekend.  
The block party will be postponed until the fall. This summer we can decide fall 
and spring dates. 
After prom fundraising update by Alice: $278 from first Legally Blonde weekend, 
$118 in 50/50 raffle, $160 parent donations 
The PTSO was asked to donate $286 for the math league invitational fee. PTSO 
votes yes. 
Susan checked with Mrs. Rigby regarding our scholarship. One male and one 
female each receive $1000 for college. The deadline is April 30th. Requires 
excellence in English and a 3.5 GPA. We will add to the form the request to join 
the PTSO to be able to submit an application. 
Considering a snack shack sign contest. Lon will speak to the high school art 
teacher. 
Possible ideas for fall PTA meetings: introduction to schoology and information 
regarding Cab's high school regiment. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 8:22 PM 
 
Submitted by Jeni Rolison  
PTSO secretary 


